
 

 

 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

The Hon. Kay Granger    The Hon. Rosa L. DeLauro 
Chairwoman      Ranking Member 
H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for The City of Rockville Water Main Rehabilitation in fiscal year 2024. 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Rockville, located at 111 Maryland 
Avenue, Rockville, MD 20850. 

The funding would be used for replacing 6,000 linear feet of pipe in the City of Rockville, focused 
on water mains within a Disadvantaged Community (DAC) and a U.S. Department of Housing 
and Urban Development (HUD) Opportunity Zone in Southeast Rockville. The project is an 
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would result in safe drinking water compliant with 
federal and state regulations and improved system reliability and safety. The project would replace 
old pipes of unknown origin and would allow for an updated inventory of material in compliance 
with EPA’s Lead and Copper Rule Revision.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Section 
1452 of the Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12.  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Jamie Raskin 
Member of Congress 


